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Amarillo Symphony Presents “Symphony Spooktacular”: 

A Haunting Halloween Concert for All Ages 

AMARILLO, TX – Get ready for a bewitching evening of music as the Amarillo Symphony 
joins forces with the WTAMU Orchestra and choirs from WTAMU and Canyon High School 
for "Symphony Spooktacular," a family-friendly Halloween concert on Friday, October 25th, 
2024. Two performances will be held at the Globe-News Center for the Performing Arts, at 
6:00 pm and 8:00 pm. 

Thrill to hauntingly beautiful melodies from iconic soundtracks like Harry Potter, Skyrim, 
and Halo, as well as other beloved Halloween classics. The concert will also feature the 
exceptional talent of WTAMU student soloist Justin Williamson, recipient of the prestigious 
Eric Barry Vocal Competition. 

Come dressed in your most creative and spooky costumes and enjoy an immersive 
experience the whole family will enjoy. 

Ticket Information: 

• Exclusive Pre-Sale for Amarillo Symphony Subscribers: Starting Wednesday, 
July 17th, subscribers can take advantage of discounted ticket prices. 

• Public Ticket Sales: Tickets open to the general public on Monday, July 22nd. 
• Student and Group Discounts: Special rates are available. For more information or 

to purchase tickets, please call (806) 376-8782. 

About the Amarillo Symphony 
 
The Amarillo Symphony artistically serves a region of 25,000 square miles and beyond. 

Since 1924, the Symphony has been committed to providing art, fostering education, and 
encouraging people from all walks of life to experience the power of music. 
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